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April 3, 2013 
 

Note to File 
EA1011-001  
Avalon Rare Metals Inc., Nechalacho Rare Earth Element Project 

 

To parites: 
 
Re: Closure of Public Registry  
 
Please be advised that the Public Registry for the Nechalacho Rare Earth Element 
Project environmental assessment is closed as of April 3, 2013. 
 
Any questions regarding the closure of the public registry should be directed to: 

 Simon Toogood, Environmental Assessment Officer 
 Phone: (867) 766-7053 
 Fax: (867) 766-7074 
 Email: stoogood@reviewboard.ca 

 
Sincerely, 
 
(original signed by) 
Simon Toogood 
Environmental Assessment Officer 
Mackenzie Valley Review Board 
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